
From: Strategic Housing <strategic.housing@falkirk.gov.uk>  
Sent: 21 September 2021 11:04 
To: adtm1dmbscorr <adtm1dmbscorr@falkirk.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Notification of Request for Review on Application Ref P/20/0530/FUL 

Hi, 

We don't have anything to add to our original comments for the committee report. 
Kind regards 
Joan 
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